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Iowa State Sheriff’s & Deputies Association
Meeting Saturday, December 3, 2011
Resolution A

BE IT RESOLVED the Joint Public Safety Board supports maintaining the current pension system laws and rules for MFPRSI, IPERS and PORS to ensure sound and funded systems.

Resolution B

BE IT RESOLVED the Joint Public Safety Board supports Iowa Code Chapter 20 in its current form.
Resolution C

BE IT RESOLVED the Joint Public Safety Board supports legislation to provide continued maintenance of health insurance benefits and funding for college education at a state college or university in Iowa for the children of peace officers, firefighters and EMS killed in the line of duty.
Resolution D

BE IT RESOLVED the Joint Public Safety Board supports adjusting Iowa’s E911 wireless surcharge to include new wireless technologies and to help replace surcharge losses from a reduction in land lines. We support an increase in the wireless user surcharge to ensure that emergency responses to E911 calls continue to meet critical public safety needs and to provide resources to local agencies to meet federally imposed narrowbanding by 2013 and to enhance public safety interoperability in Iowa.  We further support that the surcharge paid by wireless subscribers should follow the customer, funding the individual’s local E911 program.  We further support E911 user fees to fund federal mandates and reduce property taxes, rather than pass these costs to local taxpayers.
Resolution E
BE IT RESOLVED the Joint Public Safety Board recognizes that high quality, up-to-date law enforcement training is critical to the public safety of all Iowans and that the Iowa Law Enforcement Academy has been underfunded at the state level for several years, not meeting the highest of standard required for peace officer training. Therefore, the Joint Public Safety Board supports the critical importance of public safety academy training  and efforts by ILEA leadership to increase state revenues and alternate revenue sources for law enforcement training programs.  
